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Resolution 29 Results of Workshop on Data Modelling

In accordance with JTC 1 Paris resolution 29, JTC 1 requests its SCs to take note of the report of the 
workshop on data modelling as contained in document JTC 1 N 4345.  In particular, SCs should note 
recommendation 2.1 and take appropriate action to better understand and deal with the proliferation 
of modelling languages.  SCs are encouraged to participate in the upcoming workshop on registration 
of metadata (see documents JTC 1 N 4361 and N 4346).


